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Galloway Twp., NJ – Representatives of the candidates seeking votes in New 
Jersey’s first February primary election will be on hand for a Candidates’ Fair at 
The Richard Stockton College on Tuesday, January 29, 2008 from 1 to 7 p.m. 
in the Lower J-Wing Gallery. 
 
Sponsored by the College’s William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy, this 
event is free and open to both students and the general public.  Campaign 
representatives from the Democratic and Republican presidential candidates will 
provide information on positions regarding key campaign issues, answer 
questions, allow people to sign up as volunteers, and obtain absentee ballots. 
 
A similar fair took place last fall and attracted more than 100 students. “Now that 
the field of candidates is narrowing and the actual election is approaching, we 
are offering a second opportunity to meet with the candidate representatives and 
to open it to the general public as well,” said Sharon Schulman, Director of the 
Hughes Center.  “The goal is to spur voting participation by informed students 
and area residents.” 
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